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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS 
BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 18th FEBRUARY 2014 
 
 

Question 
 
Will the Minister advise members – 
 
(a) what prosecutions, if any, took place following an incident involving young people in Winston 

Churchill Park, St. Brelade on 13th May 2011; 
  
(b) whether complaints were made against two Police Officers in connection with this incident; and, 
  
(c) what the result of any investigation was into the complaints outlined in (b), including the nature of 

the investigation and whether any disciplinary hearings or charges were brought against the officers 
concerned? 

 
 
Answer 
 
(a) One young person received a written caution at a Parish Hall Enquiry.  
 
(b) No formal complaints were made against any police officer.  I am advised that the  States Police 

are not currently aware of any complaints having been made. 
 
(c) Not applicable as no complaints made.  
 


